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Christine Todd Whitman 
Governor 

Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Environmental Safety, Health, 

Analytical Programs 

Robert C. Shinn, Jr. 
Commissioner 

Radiation Protection Programs 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 

PO Box 415 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0415 

October 5, 1999 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Subject: Salem Generating Station Units -1 and 2 
Docket No. 50-272/50-311 
Amendment to Facility Operating License 
License Change Request S99-07 

The sn~ject request was submitted to the NRC by:PSE&.O·'letf;er:date4 August 25, 1999. The 
request proposes to permit the use of a non-Class IE single celi ·battery charger to be applied to 
operable class IE batteries in the 28 volt and 125 volt DC battery banks. 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection's Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
has reviewed the request in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.91 (b) and has no 
comments. 

If you have any questions, please contact Rich Pinney at (609) 984-7558. 
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Sincerely, 

- :-,,.· ', .... 

, . K~~t W. TQsc4, Iylan_agex .:. . .. 
: , . :,13:ureau.of~tJ.cJeai:)~:n$ille~riJig 
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New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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NRC Sr.Project Manager 
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